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Sanborn Head Welcomes Evan Ciscell, P.E.
NOVEMBER 1, 2019

Sanborn head is pleased to announce that Evan Ciscell, P.E. has joined the firm’s Energy Client Service
Area.  Evan is a professional engineer with over 10 years of experience designing power distribution and
control systems.  He will be based out of our Colorado office as we seek to expand services in the Rocky
Mountain West.

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Evan.  He can be reached at eciscell@sanbornhead.com.
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